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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers. Changes 

are 

marked with vertical lines (red) in the right margin. 

1) Format has been updated 

2) Changes made in response to reviewer #1: 

a. The authors have updated the manuscript to include relevant results of the 

STORM trial. 

b. The authors have added discussion of results of sorafenib in combination with 

catheter-based therapy 

c. The authors have added a table (Table 1) regarding HCC genetics and their 

corresponding references. 

d. The authors have updated the manuscript to include more information on the 



use of “US with I.V. contrast” and shear wave elastography. 

e. The relative references regarding the use of MR in HCC have been provided 

(Fig. 7). 

f. The biological markers for HCC have been discussed (p7-p11) 

g. Figure 1C has been added to the revised manuscript. 

h. A new figure (Figure 4) has been added to the revised manuscript. 

i. Figures 8b and 8c (now 9b and 9c) have been updated. 

3) Changes made in response to reviewer #2 

a. The authors have added a new table (Table 1) and a new figure (Figure 4) 

b. Biomarkers data for the diagnosis of HCC are provided (p7-p11) 

c. The benefit of sorafenib in combined therapy has been updated (p45-46) 

4) The order of references has been modified to match respective referenced articles. 
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